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ANDALE  
HIGH SCHOOL 

 

Andale Girls Golf  
 
ATTENTION:    Administration, Coaches, & Parents  

 

EVENT:  Girls Golf Invitational  

 

DATE:    September 28th, 2020   

 

TIME:     12:30 pm Coaches Meeting; 1:00 pm Tee Time     

 

PARTICIPANTS: Andale, Andover, Augusta, Buhler, Cheney, Circle, Goddard, Kingman, 

Mulvane, Salina Central, Wellington  

 

LOCATION:   Cherry Oaks Golf Course, located on the North edge of Cheney.  Please wear 

tennis shoes or soft spikes.  

  

RULES: All KSHSAA rules will be followed with local modifications.  Each team will be 

limited to 5 golfers, counting the top 4 for team placements.   You must have 4 

members to compete for team medals.   

 

*Limiting to 5 members allows us to not have to drop any teams but still provide 

the opportunity for all schools.   

 

START:   A Shotgun start will be used, with 18 holes of play.  

 

MEDALS:   The top (3) teams and the top ten (10) individuals will receive medals.  

    

   *Medals will be mailed to each school during the week following 

 

ENTRY FEE:   $75.00 per team or $20 per individual  

 

CONCESSIONS:  Concessions and range balls are available at the clubhouse at the players’ expense. 

 

Head Coach:   Irv Schueller      email: irv.schueller@usd267.com  

 

Send your roster by Friday, September 25th  

 

 

Please contact Steve Stanhope or Irv Schueller at 316-218-5959 
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Before traveling, it is the responsibility of each school to check temperatures of coaches and athletes 

before departures from home school.  Do not attend if temperature is elevated at 100.4 or higher  

 

Masks are to be worn inside the clubhouse by participants and fans.  

 

When outside, masks are not required as long as social distancing of 6’ can be maintained.  

 

Players will play in groups of three as much as possible.  

 

There will be no awards ceremony.   Awards will be mailed following the tournament.  

 

Teams are asked to leave the course when the final team member signs their card.  

 

 

 

Sincerely,  
 
Steve Stanhope 
Athletic Director/AP  
steve.stanhope@usd267.com 
316-444-2607 
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